
Dear Members,

This Sunday I read in the 
paper an article written by Bill 
Blackburn on Volunteers. One 
of the best articles I have read 
in a long time on this subject. 

What would this community 
be without its volunteers?

From Youth events on 
up to our elderly care. Our 
community is so blessed in 

that we all care and give from the heart. 
It is hard to determine the impact volunteers make, 

I personally can tell you that if not for volunteers, 
many organizations and events would not be able 
to sustain their existence and be a vital part of the 
community.

I know many of us give as much as we can and 
then some, so I reach out to all our members to give 
from the heart this holiday and all the days to come.

Our veterans gave some and some gave all.
I personally feel that they have never been repaid 

enough for the service they gave and what they 
gave me. For that I feel I will never be able to say 
Thank You enough.

If you did not read the article, I ask you to go get a 
Sunday paper and on 7A, read the article and seek in 
your heart as to what you can do. Our organization 
is filled with such beautiful women that are making 
a mark in our community.

Blessings to all.
See you at the meeting, 
Rose Bradshaw
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Women Helping Women!

Brenda Craig and Rose Bradshaw presented The 2015 
Women Helping Women Scholarship to the following 
each recipient received a $2,500 scholarship: Rita 
Montanez, Alamo Colleges, Amy Fox, Alamo Colleges, 
Larissa Poorman, University of the Incarnate Word Felk 
School of Pharmacy, Tiffany Vega, Catherine Woolery, 
Rebecca Stallings, Christina Patton.

The 2015 scholarships totaled $17,500; bringing our 
grand total to $155,800

Mindy Wendele presented the Marj Nicholson $500.00 
scholarship to Amy Fox.
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Officers
Rose Bradshaw.........................................President
Debbie Barron..........................1st Vice President
Tammy Parkhurst-Rhodes..2nd Vice President
Jo Carol Smith...........................................Secretary
Jannell Bullock.......................................... Treasurer

Committee Chairs
Auditing..............................................Brenda Beaty
Beautification........................................ Ruth Bauer 
Budget..............................................Jannell Bullock
By Laws........................................................... Pat Dye
Chaplain.................................................... Ginny Bull
Christmas Lighting........................... Paula Wilson 
Deli Program.....................................Andrea Neely
Goodwill.............................................. Chris Booker
Historian............................................Linda Stillwell
Hospitality..........................................Debbie Barron
Hostess...............................................Margie Jetton
Membership..................... Tammy Parkhurst-Rhodes
Multimedia............... Tammy Parkhurst-Rhodes
Outstanding Woman................ Jennie Motheral
Parliamentarian........................................... Pat Dye
Photographer...................................... Raye Haney 
Property....................................................Neva Pratt
Publicity............................................Bonnie Arnold
Recycling............................................Janell Bullock
Scholarships.......................................Brenda Craig
Telephone........................................Sumer Perkins
Ways and Means...........................Jannell Bullock
Welcome/Ribbon Cuttings..............Gaye Avery
Yearbook..................................Cassandra Behrens
Volunteers To Go......................................Ann Buck

Scholarship Recipients
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2015 Member Awards

Community Achievement -Rose Bradshaw New Horizon - Cassi Behrens

2nd Miler - Pat Dye 2nd Miler - Tammy Parkhurst - Rhodes

A Blast from the Past!
If you can guess who this 

beautiful KCWC member is you 

will win a prize!

Please email your answer to 

tammyp@acprint.net

First email wins, if no correct 

answers are recieved we will 

guess during our meeting
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Mark Your Calendars!
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!

Jennie Motheral - 7/7

Ginny Bull - 7/8

Paula Wilson - 7/29

June- Door Prizes
Jo Carol Smith-Peterson Hospice • Tammy 

Parkhurst-Rhodes- ACprint,inc. • Linda Stilwell 
- Coldwell Banker • Linda Pillow - Wild Birds 

Unlimited • Wendy Holt - Coldwell Banker • Dottie 
Patterson Designs by Dottie

Door Prize Winners

Please bring travel size 
toiletries for the Veterans and 
their families. We will collect 
Donations for Hill Country 

Veterans Council Food Pantry.
KCWC will Match donations up 

to $500.00!

Membership Renewal

Time to Renew!
Please fill out a new 
application and pay 

your dues.

Jo Carol Smiths’ baby is having a baby.....
Congratulations to Lindsey and Lance 

Hancock!

Member Announcements
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Committee Notes

BEAUTIFICATION:

Ruth Bauer and the committee presented the June 2015 
Beautification Award to John Eddeman at 408 West Main Street.

DELI

Don’t forget to bring your deli 
donations of non-perishables or dollars 
and manufacturer’s coupons for the 
C.A.M food bank and get an extra door 
prize ticket for your donations! So, 
foods such as cereals, instant potatoes, 
canned goods, peanut butter, and jelly, 
popcorn, snacks, juices are needed. Also, 
laundry soaps, toiletries, and always cash 
donations are accepted.


RECYCLING

Don’t forget to bring your empty ink/laser/fax cartridges. 
Please keep turning them in each month. Remember to bring 
your plastic shopping bags to each general meeting.

Raphael Community Clinic is in need of empty medicine 
bottles. Please remember to bring them to our general 
meetings.

MULTIMEDIA

Please submit your pics & happenings! We want to feature YOU!
Committee Chairs please remember to submit your 

happenings for the newsletter.

AUGUST GENERAL MEETING

We will be having lunch at 11:30am at the Rails with the 
meeting starting at noon. The buffet cost is $12.00. Please 
remember to get your reservation in before noon on the Friday 
before the General Meeting each month. 

 Remember that when you make a reservation you are expected 
to pay for the lunch even if you don’t attend. This includes your 
guest. You must cancel 24 hours before the luncheon date. 
Please pay by check for your lunch.

Beautification Award: John Eddeman

YEARBOOK

It’s that time again. We will begin taking pictures at the 
August meeting

CHRISTMAS LIGHTING

The Christmas Lighting Committee 
will be starting to meet soon. If you are 
interested in this committee contact 
Paula Wilson.

NEWSLETTER!

We want to 
hear from you! 

Send newsletter 
submissions to 

tammyp@acprint.net

VOLUNTEERS TO GO

To find out what volunteer opportunities 
there are contact Ann Buck or Cassandra 
Behrens.

OUTSTANDING WOMAN

Applications are on website and the 
deadline for submissions is August 21st..
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Meeting Moments!
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Kerr County Women’s Chamber, Inc. Agenda

Wednesday, July 1st, 2015  -  Military Appreciation Luncheon
WELCOME   Rose Bradshaw
INVOCATION   Ginny Bull
PRESENTATION OF COLORS   Jody Jacoby & Girl scouts
PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE & TEXAS FLAG PLEDGE: Girl Scouts
Honor the Texas Flag.  I pledge allegiance to thee, Texas, one state under God, one and indivisible.
NATIONAL ANTHEM
RECOGNITION OF MILITARY BRANCHES  
PROGRAM SPEAKER   Wayne Mosgrobe
TODAYS DONATION   Hill Country Vets Council
INTRODUCTION OF NEW MEMBERS AND GUESTS Margie Jetton, Co Carlee Buford
MINUTES – Approval    Jo Carol Smith
TREASURER’S REPORT – Approval - Partial Reconcile Janell Bullock
Veterans Appreciation   Debbie Barron

COMMITTEE REPORTS
Membership   Tammy Parkhurst- Rhodes, Co
By Laws   Pat Dye, Co Melissa Fields 
Beautification    Ruth Bauer, Co Liz Felton
Deli Program   Andrea Neely, Co Mary Grey
Telephone   Sumer Perkins, Co
Goodwill   Chris Booker, Co
Outstanding Woman   Jenny Motherall, Co Ann Sparks
Volunteers To Go  Ann Buck, Co BK Gamble

OLD BUSINESS
NEW BUSINESS:
Closing - God Bless America

DOOR PRIZES
ANNOUNCEMENTS

ADJOURN…COMING NEXT MONTH: AUGUST 5TH


